
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

June, 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 
We are thrilled to be able to formally invite you to our annual summer fair, that will take place 
on Friday 5th July on the school grounds. The fair will take place between 3.00pm - 5.30pm. 
Alongside this letter you will find a poster advertising the fair, please do pop it in your 
window to help us advertise the event in addition to inviting your friends and family.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are expecting a variety of organisations to attend, 
including Community Lifesavers, RNLI, Police, Library and many more, alongside the usual 
summer fair fun.  
 
Once again we are asking for your support and are inviting the children to attend school in 
non uniform in exchange for donations for the fair.  
 

• On Monday 17th June, we are welcoming donations for the tombola.  

• On Monday 24th June, we are welcoming donations of bottles.  
 
We will also be welcoming other donations, if you have raffle prizes or things you think would 
work well at the summer fair, however we ask that you only donate what you can afford. We 
are a community who work together.  
 
Over the past year our Friends of Salmestone has really grown and we now have families as 
members from children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 5. We are still keen to invite new 
members to join us and it would be great to have a couple of parents from each year group. 
If you’d like to join the Friends of Salmestone or just help out at the summer fair please 
speak with Mr Platten or Mrs Cooper.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and we are looking forward to seeing you on Friday 5th 
July.  
 

 

 
Friends of Salmestone.  

 


